NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN CALLED FOR THE PURPOSE OF:

CONSIDERATION OF INCREASING WATER, SEWER, AND GARBAGE RATES EFFECTIVE SEPTEMBER 1, 2022

A notice of intent of the fee increase was posted on the Town's website on April 19, 2022. A copy of the documentation supporting the amended fees is posted on the Town's website www.townofhaydenaz.gov

SAID MEETING IS TO BE HELD AT:

HAYDEN TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS 520 VELASCO AVE. HAYDEN, AZ 85135

> **<u>DATE</u>** JUNE 20, 2022

> > **TIME** 5:30 pm

DATED AND POSTED THIS 23 th DAY OF MAY, 2022 AT 5:30 PM

LAURA ROMERO, TOWN CLERK

Persons with disabilities needing accommodations or alternative formats should contact Laura Romero, Town Clerk (520)356-7801 or via email: lromero@townofhaydenaz.gov. Such requests should be made 24 hours in advance.